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Capitol Visitor Center Reopens  

~ Center open through 2023 General Assembly session 

then closes again for tunnel completion ~ 
 

 RICHMOND, Va. – The Department of General Services (DGS), at the request of and 

working in conjunction with the Clerks of the House of Delegates and Senate of Virginia, 

today announced the Capitol Visitor Center has reopened for the 2023 General Assembly 

session.  

 

The underground extension, which opened in 2007 and serves as the entrance to those visiting 

the Capitol, was closed in May of 2022 so DGS could complete a waterproofing project and 

make progress on the tunnel that will connect the visitor center to the new General Assembly 

Building that is under construction.  

 

The visitor center is expected to remain open through mid-April, when it will close again so 

the tunnel project can be completed and improvements can be made to enhance the visitor 

experience. It is expected to reopen following that work by the end of 2023.  

 

For more information about the Virginia State Capitol, visit Virginia State Capitol. 

 

For more information about DGS, visit dgs.virginia.gov. 

 

About DGS: DGS provides laboratory, procurement, real estate, and engineering and 

architectural services for state agencies, as well as fleet vehicle management, graphic design, 

surplus property disposal, and mail services at the seat of government. The agency also 

manages the facilities and grounds at Capitol Square. 

https://virginiageneralassembly.gov/virginiaStateCapitol.php?secid=7&activesec=1#!hb=1&mainContentTabs=0
http://www.dgs.virginia.gov/
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